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Donation Drive - Samvedana 

 

"If you see someone without a smile, give them one of yours.” 

Dear Parents, 

  

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

We are thrilled to introduce 'Project Samvedana' as part of our KARMA-TMS Community Outreach 

Programme. This donation drive, conducted in collaboration with Goonj & Robinhood Army, offers our 

students an opportunity to create a tangible impact in their communities. Your remarkable contributions have 

previously transformed the lives of the underprivileged, and we are eager to continue our efforts to extend our 

support once again. 

Important points to note: 

 Our students and their parents can participate in this noble endeavour by donating any number of items 

from the list shared below.  

 The drive will run throughout the month of March, allowing you to send donations at your 

convenience and as many times as you wish. 

 To facilitate the donation process, dedicated collection points will be established on each floor within 

the school premises.  

 Look for boxes labelled KARMA, where you can deposit your donations at your convenience. 

 All items to be in good condition, washed, ironed, and neatly packed, demonstrating respect for the 

recipients' dignity and well-being. 

List of items which can be donated:  

We kindly request donations of the following items (in good condition and neatly packed): 

Old school bags Left over stationery items Left over colours          

(crayons, water colours) 

Left over blank sheets, 

notebooks 

 

Your contributions, regardless of quantity, will significantly impact the lives of those in need. Your generosity 

will provide essential support to the less fortunate and foster a positive change within our community. 

Thank you for your continued support and continued participations. Together, let's make a difference in the 

lives of others and spread warmth and kindness. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Dr Himani Tyagi 

Principal 

 

Old shoes        Old school uniform (winter/ summer) Old clothes ( Any Size) 

 


